
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Wednesday, June 14, 2017 
 

CONTACT: 

Lt. Ernesto Servin at (619)-744-9502 or eservin@pd.sandiego.gov 
 

Central Division is Looking for Information 
 

San Diego- On Sunday, June 11, 2017, a teenage female was sexually battered by a young 
looking light skinned Hispanic male while she walked along 100 S 31st Street. The male 
fled the scene on foot after the incident.  On Monday June 12, 2017, another teenage 
female was assaulted by a similarly described male as she walked along 400 S 30th Street.  
After the incident, the male again fled on foot.   

Investigators assigned to the case worked tirelessly to identify, locate and ultimately 
arrest the male juvenile suspect.  He will be charged with sexual assault and violation of 
probation.  The San Diego Police Department Central Division is asking for any witnesses 
or other victims to please come forward if they have any information on either case.     
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